NEWSLETTER
25 Jan 21
www.greenoaksgolfcourse.com
Email: goaks1@cableone.net
IG: green oaks golf club

FB: Green Oaks Golf Club 662-328-3879

Well, we made it through the Holidays and hopefully 2021 will be a better year. Green Oaks has gone through a lot this year. From Shutdown, COVID-19, Green Fee Players, Lost of Members, loss of friends, New friends, New Carts, and changes but GO weathered the storm. With the new year the weather has been warm and the ability to golf has been there. COVID-19 is still here and just like the country we have learned more and more how to work with it. MS, Lowndes, & Columbus has mandated MASKS PLEASE LETS ALL OBEY THE WEARING OF MASKS TO ENTER GO. Even though we had to endure this hardship GO did make money and is not financially broke. GO is doing good and is a head of this time last year.

At the first of year Green Oaks changed over to a New Golf Superintendent to work the greens and grounds. Since the first day Mr. Gene Holcomb has hard at work here at GO. His goal is to work hard on the greens. He has been working on the older equipment that was not working and fixed a greens mower and applied rollers to it so now the greens are being rolled. He is working on cleaning and fixing what can be used to prepare for the spring in putting all the chemicals needed to get the course better. As you know Green Oaks is not rich, but the Tournament Committee is set to purchase most of the chemicals needed to take the next step in getting the course in shape. Let us pray for good weather this spring.

I want to thank everyone who over the past year who helped GO in self-help or work for play. Without you all GO could not of afford all the areas that was worked. Again, thank you for your help. BOBBY PARKER is sorely missed and please have patience in some areas as we try and get items completed and taken care of.

Well that is about it here on GO. Let us enjoy this New Year and play golf.

